

February 2, 2012

Robb Lindsey Southeast Secure Shredding 3910 North US1 Vero Beach, FL, 32960

Dear Mr. Lindsey,

It gives me great pleasure to write this letter to recommend the services of your business, Southeast Secure Shredding.

I have been using Southeast Secure Shredding for my business shredding needs for the past three years, and have always been completely satisfied. Your business does an excellent job, is always punctual, and thorough in making sure that our business needs are fully met.

I am excited to recommend your new residential services, because of your ability to offer mobile on-site shredding. I think you offer a distinct advantage in allowing customers to see their documents shredded.

I also highly recommend your business services, as I feel very secure in using your services.

I am very happy to recommend you.

Feel free to contact me, with any questions.

Sincerely,

Glenn Strunk

Strunk Funeral Homes & Crematory

772.562.2325

glenn@strunk.us



